
Hello UNM Graduate Students, 

We would like to invite you to the University of Mexico’s TechCon 2017. TechCon brings innovative 
technologies to UNM’s main campus to encourage students to pursue STEM degrees and careers. 
TechCon’s goals for students are:  

1) Early career exploration in the STEM fields
2) Exposure to the multitude of educational and career opportunities in STEM fields
3) Build connections to local tech companies and STEM resources on campus
4) Connect classroom learning to real life technology and career opportunities

TechCon is free for all UNM students. It is a great opportunity for your organization to showcase its 
innovative and exciting technology with students who are interested in your field. You are invited to bring 
technology to TechCon that students can physically interact with or to conduct hands-on activities/tours. 
Students will be able to stop by exhibitors’ technology booths to explore the various technologies as well 
as booths for various STEM resources on campus. Organizations located on UNM’s main campus can 
also provide students with tours of their facilities.  

When:  
February 28, 2017 from 10 AM - 2PM 

Where:  
University of New Mexico’s Student Union Building Ballrooms A and B 

RSVP: 
If you would like advance our UNM students’ academic and professional development through 
showcasing your technology, please RSVP here: https://goo.gl/forms/IcUeslYLE6EJo0IO2  

Questions: 
Contact Tara Hackel at tshackel@unm.edu or 505-277-0417. 

We will send out more logistical information as organizations confirm participation in the event. Thank 
you for your commitment to our students’ education. We look forward to seeing you at TechCon 2017.  

Respectfully,  
The TechCon 2017 Planning Committee 

https://goo.gl/forms/IcUeslYLE6EJo0IO2

